
OUR LADY OF FATIMA SCHOOL 

Upcoming Events: 

10.18.18 PC Meeting 

10.23.18 Picture Retake 

10.31.18 Fall Carnival 

11.1.18   All Saints’ Day 

Gratitude can transform 

common days into 

thanksgivings, turn routine 

jobs into joy, and change 

ordinary opportunities into 

blessings. 

  

-William Arthur Ward 

October 17, 2018 

In this week’s folder: 

 Picture Day Retake 

Form  

 OLF Thanksgiving Food 

Drive Flyer 

 Student Government Hot 

Lunch Flyer 

 Fall Carnival 

Informational Flyer and 

Ticket Form 

 Paint Night Flyer 

Our Lady of Fatima, Pray for us. 

Photo Caption 

 

Celebration 

We had a beautiful nine evenings of Novenas and a fantastic 

Celebration this past Sunday.  Thank you to all the families who 

made attendance a priority.  I would also like to take a moment to 

acknowledge the hard work of the Society, and the Society 

President Miss Machado.  You all work so hard in the name of 

Our Lady and to help support our school.  We are truly grateful.  

To all the OLF parents as well, thank you for your continued 

commitment and for all of your help during this special time of 

year.  It is so heartwarming to see us all come together as a 

community to celebrate our faith and to support one another. We 

are so very blessed.   

Student Government News 

Next week is Red Ribbon Week and we will be wearing red on Wednesday the 24th to 

show our commitment to a drug free lifestyle.  We have begun our Thanksgiving Food 

Drive, please check this week’s folder to see what your class is responsible for collect-

ing during this special time of need.  Our Annual Fall Carnival, check this week’s folder 

for a ticket purchase form.  On that day we will be hosting a Student Government Hot 

Lunch.  Finally we look forward to celebrating All Saints’ Day Mass on November 1.  

We hope to see you all in these coming weeks celebrating our students and our 

school.   


